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 We would love to talk with you if you are:
 

A man from a culturally and linguistically diverse

background 
(for example, your first language is not English) 

who has experienced perinatal death.
 (that is, a baby who died at or after 20 weeks gestation or up to 28 days

following a live birth) 

or 

 You are a leader within a culturally and linguistically

diverse community (CALD).

or

You are a practicing health professional working with
CALD men following a perinatal death. 

 
 

In the interview, we will ask you questions about grief
following perinatal death for men in your community. We would
also like to understand the support needs of (CALD) men whose

baby died in the perinatal period in your community.
 

 The interview will last for approximately 60 minutes. 
 

We will do the interview on the phone or a video call. If you are in
Adelaide and would like to meet up, we can do that too. 

 
If you are interested in doing an interview or would like more

information, please contact Thom Pearson 
 

thomas.pearson@student.adelaide.edu.au 
 

or call Dr. Clemence Due on 08 8313 6096 
 

Looking forward to talking with you! 
 

"CULTURALLY AND LINGUISTICALLY DIVERSE MEN'S 
EXPERIENCES OF PERINATAL DEATH IN AUSTRALIA"

Researchers from the School of Psychology at The University of Adelaide

are conducting a study called: 
 


